
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Charles Najarian <REDACTED> 
Date: Sun, Oct 6, 2024 at 5:21 PM 
Subject: Carmel Environmental Impact Reports 
To: <cityclerk@ci.carmel.ca.us>, Nova Romero <nromero@ci.carmel.ca.us> 
Cc: Dave Potter <dpotter@ci.carmel.ca.us> 
 

 

Nova, 

Please distribute this email as general public comment to the following: 

-City Council 

-Planning Commission 

-Forest and Beach Commission 

-City Attorney 

Thank you, 

Chuck Najarian 

 

 

 

City Council Members, Planning Commissioners, and Forest & Beach Commissioners, 

 

As per below, it appears that the City used to do Environmental Impact Reports (EIRs) 

routinely for the same types of projects the City Exempts from CEQA today, or uses 

Negative Declarations claiming no potential for adverse environmental and public health 

impacts. This was pointed out previously, including in the Hofsas House Appeal, but I 

wanted you to see the actual list of projects on the State’s CEQA website for emphasis. 

 

I urge you to see these examples of previous projects as to how the City should have 

been implementing the California Environmental Quality Act under your watch. 

 

Sincerely, 

Chuck Najarian 

Carmel Resident 
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